NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
Notice is hereby given that the Weber County Commission will hold a public hearing on September 18,
2018, starting at 10:00 AM. in the Commission Chambers, 1st Floor, Weber Center, 2380 Washington
Blvd. Ogden, Utah. The hearing is regarding a proposal to vacate the 10-foot public utility easements
along the sides and rear of lots 1-6 and on the sides of lots 7-12 within Henry Flats Cluster Subdivision.



